
 
 
 
 
June 6, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2015-0304 – Review of Miscellaneous Rates and Charges – Energy Retailer 

Service Charges 
 
In a letter dated May 31, 2017, the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) outlined the approach it will 
use to review retail service charges for both electricity and natural gas distributors.  In this letter, 
the Board requested nominations for participants in the formation of a small working group.   
 
Union Gas Limited (“Union”) will be represented by Mr. Tom Byng.  His contact information is 
listed below.  Mr. Byng has experience with and knowledge of the services Union provides to 
natural gas marketers and the costs associated with providing these services. 
 
 
Tom Byng 
Manager, Contracting and Customer Support 
50 Keil Drive North 
P.O. Box 2001 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 

Tel:  519-436-5386 
TByng@uniongas.com  
 
 
If you have any questions with respect to this submission please contact me at (519) 436-5334. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
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